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Hello,

We wanted to give you an update on road conditions.

We hired someone to plow the roads while our snow plow was down.  The roads have been
plowed but they are still icy.  It has been very cold and the highs during the day have remained
in the 30's. The snow is not melting very quickly.  More snow is in the forecast for this
weekend.  

As of yesterday, the repair on the plow was not completed.  We have made arrangements to
have the roads plowed this weekend in case our plow is not repaired.  

If you are coming up please be prepared to remove the berms on your driveways.  The last
storms left a couple of feet of snow and when plowed it left berms.  It is very cold and the
forecast is indicating it will continue.  

Enjoy!

Wanda
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